PRESS RELEASE

ARBROATH AND CARNOUSTIE HIGH SCHOOL PARENT COUNCILS AGMS
Parent Councils exist in a number of schools in Scotland with the remit to support school and 
education departmental staff to ensure that education in schools is directed towards the development 
of the personality, talents, and mental and physical abilities of school pupils in order to achieve their 
full potential.

This is instigated by means of promoting a) partnership between the school staff and the parent forum, 
to which the parent council reports periodically, and  which is open to all individuals who have a child 
at the respective schools, and, and b) links between the school and the wider community 
In essence, Parent Councils provide an opportunity for parents to influence the education agenda.
The Annual General Meetings of the Carnoustie and Arbroath High School Parent Councils are being 
held on Tuesday 10 September at 7.00pm  in the Carnoustie High School Theatre, and on Thursday 
19 September at 7.00pm in the Arbroath High School Library, respectively, to which parents and 
carers are warmly invited.
Both Parent Council are currently seeking new members, and details of the roles and activities will be 
presented at the meetings. 

Further details can be obtained from Mr Malcolm J B Finlayson Secretary to both Parent Councils, 11 
Bankhead Crescent, Arbroath, phone 01241 871446, or e-mail: chspc1972@yahoo.co.uk or 
ahspc2007@yahoo.co.uk
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